
Philip W. Horton

Philip.Horton@aporter.com

+1 202.942.5787
+1 202.942.5999 Fax

555 Twelfth Street, NW
Washington, DC 20004-1206

June 28, 2011

BY ECFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.
Secretary
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Notice of Ex Parte Presentation: In re Applications of AT&T Inc. and Deutsche
Telekom AG for Consent to Assign or Transfer Control of Licenses and
Authorizations, WT Dkt No. 11-65

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On June 28, 2011, Joan Marsh, Vice President-Federal Regulatory, AT&T Inc.,
Christopher Shenk, Esq., of Sidley Austin LLP, and Henry Flores, Esq., Kyle Musgrove, Esq.,
Nicholas Even, Esq., and Joseph Wagner, Esq. of Haynes and Boone, LLP, representing AT&T,
met by telephone with the following individuals from the Federal Communications Commission:
Ben Freeman, Nese Guendelsberger, Tom Peters, and Susan Singer of the Wireless
Telecommunications Bureau; Joel Rabinovitz of the Office of General Counsel.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss AT&T’s submissions previously filed in
response to data requests issued by the Commission in the above-captioned docket on May 27,
20111 and to provide clarification on specific requests.

In accordance with Commission rules, this letter is being filed electronically with your
office for inclusion in the public record.

1 See Letter from Ruth Milkman, Chief, Wireless Telecommunications Bureau, FCC, to William
R. Drexel, AT&T Inc. (May 27, 2011).
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If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 202-942-
5787 or at Philip.Horton@aporter.com. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

/s/ Philip W. Horton

Philip W. Horton
Counsel for AT&T Inc.

cc (via email): Best Copy and Printing, Inc.
Ben Freeman
Nese Guendelsberger
Tom Peters
Susan Singer
Joel Rabinovitz


